
Additional 

Notices,News  

and diary  

Dates 

11 September 2022 

COFFEE MORNINGS IN THE CITY              
CENTRE.  Come and join us at K Teas 
Cakes, St George’s Parade between 
10am - 12noon on Fridays.  For coffee 
tea and conversation in a friendly,                 
welcoming space.  Deacon Linda Gilson,                        
Wolverhampton City Centre Ministry 
07941 354958. 
 
 
 Dear Friends, the Chaplaincy is hoping to 

run a pop up homeware stall of free,   
preloved, kitchenware for students. This 
will save students' money and make a 
great contribution to protecting the                   
environment. Would your church be     
willing to help collect items? The pop up 
will be held in the University's library at 
Wolverhampton for the week beginning 
19th supported by chaplaincy staff, we 
will make sure we mention the Churches 
that have been able to support us. Right 
now we haven't scheduled anything for 
Walsall but if we can get sufficient                
support we will. 
We're hoping for donations of good    
quality kitchen items for students                   
settling into university life. Saucepans, 
utensils, baking equipment, anything, 
other than electrical items, that is useful 
in cooking a good meal. Not only does 
this event save our students money it 
also gives a second life to                      
reusable unwanted equipment. Items 
can be donated at the chaplaincy on 
Molineux Street, WV1 1DT between 9am 
and 5pm Monday to Friday or FROM 
14th September dropped off in the             
Harrison Learning Centre. The stall will 
be hosted in the library throughout              
Welcome Week. Items are free but               
anyone wishing to offer a donation can 
contribute to the Chaplaincy's ongoing 
Toilet Twinning programme. Get in touch 
if you have any other questions, with 
thanks, Sarah.  More details from                  
chaplaincy@wlv.ac.uk 
Lead Chaplain Reverend Sarah Schofield 
PG. Cert. M.Phil.  
If you cannot give directly, feel free to 
leave any items in church on Sunday,                
12 September and we shall deliver for 
you.  Thank you. 
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